
As a farmer in Oregon I oppose and urge you to oppose HB 2205. 
If this bill is passed there is no way for farmers or ranchers to operate and bring food and fiber to market. Each person has a 
different idea of what and how to best operate, even in your everyday life you do things that don’t make since to others that are not 
in your shoes. This would make it easy for lawsuits to stop farming or ranching.  Oppose HB 2205 and let farmers operate with in 
the laws letting ODA educate and inform as we apply for permits and get continuing education on farming practices. 


